
On February 29, 2024, the Gilpin County Clerk & Recorders Office published a poll 

soliciting public comments in regard to the location of the November 5, 2024 General 

Election Voter Service and Polling Center (CRS 1-5-102.9).  This period of public 

comment ended on April 29, 2024.  

The results were as follows:  

 

 

A second poll will now be available through June 8, 2024 asking for public comments for 

where the VSPC should be from the top 2 nominees. Additionally, commenters can 

weigh in on drop box locations for the county. Results will be presented at the Gilpin 

County Board of County Commissioners meeting on July 9, 2024.  

You may access the link to the new poll at:  https://tinyurl.com/VSPC-Poll 
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